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I omitted to inform you that the Verbatim Record of the 52nd Annual Meeting was completed some time ago and 

distributed to those Commissioners who normally receive it.  If anyone else would like to receive a copy, please 

contact Julie Creek at the Secretariat. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Nicky Grandy 

Secretary to the Commission 

 

 


